
  

 

Coronavirus/Covid-19 Announcement 
 

 

 

Dear Patients, 
 
During these uncertain times, Winter Park Colon and Rectal Specialists is committed to the 
health and well being of our patients and our community.   We want you to know that we are 
here for you and your healthcare needs while maximizing your safety and the safety of our 
staff. 
 

Winter Park Colon and Rectal Specialists is OPEN for all in-office 
appointments effective May 11, 2020.  
 

 We continue to provide the highest standards of care in a safe environment.  We 
are now ready to resume seeing patients in the office for all office-based visits 
and procedures.   Additionally, we are resuming elective outpatient procedures 
(colonoscopy and surgery) as of May 13, 2020.   

 

We are following the highest standards of infection prevention and 
control protocols.  
 

    All staff are wearing masks and other appropriate protective equipment and all   
 surfaces are cleaned with disinfectant regularly.  We will require the 6 foot  
 spacing in our waiting room, or if you prefer to wait in your car, we can call you       
   when your exam room is ready. 

 

Dr. Kaiser is also offering Virtual/Telehealth Appointments from the 
comfort of your home. 
 

  Telehealth appointments are available with Dr. Kaiser.  You may qualify for live,   
  video chat for routine follow up care and colonoscopy consultations.   
  These virtual appointments are covered by Medicare and many commercial  
  insurances.   

 
Winter Park Colon and Rectal Specialists, Dr. Kaiser and her staff, are here for you as we 
resume our new normal working conditions.  Please call our office with any questions you may 
have. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Winter Park Colon and Rectal Specialists 
 
Jacqueline L. Kaiser, MD, 
Shannon, Emily, Dayna and Ashley 


